

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES November 17, 2014

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Monday, November 17, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were:

Councilor Ricky Baker Councilor Becky Johnson Councilor Bo Johnson

Councilor Ben Thackerson Mayor Webster

Absent: Councilor Kevin Small

The Council reviewed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.

City Manager Ronnie Dixon asked the Council to consider using Hand-Arrendall for any remaining tornado abatement.

Councilor Thackerson asked about a bill from Cougar Drive sidewalks. Mr. Dixon explained that City is paying for repair and records to the sidewalk project on Cougar Drive.

Councilor Thackerson opened a discussion on the restrooms at Cosby Lake. He is concerned about the price difference between the low bidder and the other bids. Mr. Dixon asked the Council for permission to negotiate with the low bidder to ensure that all of the City's requests are met before awarding the bid.

The Pre-Council meeting adjourned at 6:25 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager